MONSON FINANCE COMMITTEE MINUTES
MAY 10, 2010

TOWN MEETING

Present:          Peter Fimognari, Gerry Brayton, Christine Edwards, Bob Finnegan, Bob Margerison, Maureen O’Sullivan, William Dominquez, Jim Pennington,  Deb Mahar (Finance Director), Brenda Payette (Administrative Assistant)

Absent: 
 No one 
The meeting was convened at 6:30pm

OLD BUSINESS / NEW BUSINESS:

The following FinCom members read the articles on the Annual Town Warrants at Town Meeting:
Finance Committee members read the following on the Annual Town Warrants: 
	Article 1
	Peter Fimognari

	Article 2
	Peter Fimognari

	Article 3
	Peter Fimognari

	Article 4
	Peter Fimognari - up to Education;

Gerry Brayton-Public Works to the end of the Omnibus.

	Article 5
	Bob Finnegan

	Article 6
	Bob Finnegan

	Article 7
	Bob Finnegan

	Article 8
	Bob Finnegan

	Article 9
	Bob Finnegan

	Article 10
	Jim Pennington

	Article 11
	Jim Pennington

	Article 12
	Jim Pennington

	Article 13
	Jim Pennington

	Article 14
	Jim Pennington

	Article 15
	William Dominquez

	Article 16
	William Dominquez

	Article 17
	William Dominquez

	Article 18
	William Dominquez

	Article 19
	William Dominquez

	Article 20
	Bob Margerison

	Article 21
	Bob Margerison

	Article 22
	Bob Margerison

	Article 23
	Bob Margerison

	Article 24
	Bob Margerison

	Article 25
	Bob Margerison


The following FinCom members read the articles on the Special Town Warrant at Town Meeting:
Finance Committee members read the following on the Special Town Warrant: 

	Article 1
	Maureen O’Sullivan

	Article 2
	Maureen O’Sullivan

	Article 3
	Maureen O’Sullivan

	Article 4
	Maureen O’Sullivan

	Article 5
	Maureen O’Sullivan

	Article 6
	Maureen O’Sullivan

	Article 7
	Christine Edwards

	Article 8
	Christine Edwards

	Article 9
	Christine Edwards

	Article 10
	Christine Edwards

	Article 11
	Christine Edwards


Ms. Mahar noted that on article 12 in the Annual Town Warrant:
The number amount $369,110.00 is correct.

Under recommendations: it is written as three hundred sixty-one thousand eight hundred eighty-six dollars; that is not correct.
The next scheduled meetings of the Finance Committee are:

May 17, 2010

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm to attend Town Meeting at 7pm.
Respectfully submitted, 

Brenda I. Payette

Administrative Assistant to the Finance Committee
